
Memo from ITS – EASI Communications  
  
Date:   June 13, 2025  

To:   Learning Management System Users  

From:   Enterprise Applications & Solutions Integration   

Re:  Updating Learning Management System Login June 21 
  
Dear Learning Management System users,  
  
On Saturday, June 21, Enterprise Applications & Solutions Integration (EASI) will be updating 
the login for the Learning Management System to enhance security and align with U of T’s 
technical roadmap and future evolution. After June 21 at 10 a.m., you will transition from using 
your current username and password to using your UTORid and password and authenticating 
using UTORMFA. 
  
If you have not yet signed up for UTORMFA, U of T’s multi-factor authentication solution, 
please follow these instructions and enrol in advance of June 21. 
  
During the upgrade, you may experience a temporary disruption when logging in. If this 
happens, please clear your cache and try logging in again. 
  
Please note that you will use this link to access the Learning Management System moving 
forward. 
  
If you have questions, please email lms.help@utoronto.ca for support. 
  
Sincerely,  
Enterprise Applications & Solutions Integration 
  
 

https://security.utoronto.ca/services/utormfa/usage-guide/
https://hcm17.sapsf.com/login?company=universi05P4
mailto:lms.help@utoronto.ca

